
Staff Meeting  – October 31, 2019
Donna welcomed everyone and opened in prayer.
Mary Ann was congratulated for her work at Emmanuel Home, she has been employed for 5 years here. She was presented with a thankyou card gifted to her, from Donna on behalf of Emmanuel Home. Mary ann expressed her thanks.
OH&S: Laura updated staff on the OH&S Action Plan Follow up. Step ladders were purchased for staff use and placed in the following area; Recreation Storage Room, and Kitchen/HSKP Storage Room. Fire Extinguisher training has been completed. The Fire Extinguisher training, as well as WHMIS training is to be offered and completed annually. The next OH&S Inspection is scheduled for some time in January.
Supportive Living inspection:  Emmanuel Home did very well in our recent Supportive Living Inspection. The Staff thanked for their efforts in this, especially Mary Van Ryk who manages the bulk of this inspection and making sure accuracy in documents. 
Donna expressed thanks for the generosity of the staff with their gifts for her daughter Ashley, who is expecting a baby in the November.
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